
WHAT IS THE FUTURE OF  
SR 19 • CR 48 • CR 561 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the Lake~Sumter MPO Office, 1616 S. 14th Street, Leesburg, FL  34748 
 (352) 315-0170, www.LakeSumterMPO.com 

Florida’s Efficient Transportation 
Decision Making (ETDM) is a      
new way of accomplishing       
transportation planning and          
project development for major     
capacity improvement projects. The 
ETDM Process enables agencies 
and the public to provide early      
input  to the Florida Department of 
Transportation (FDOT) and Metro-
politan Planning Organizations 
(MPOs) about potential  effects of 
proposed transportation projects.   
The goal of ETDM is to make     
transportation decisions more 
quickly without sacrificing the  
quality of the human and natural 
environments. 

 
Tuesday, October 21 

5:30 - 7:30 pm 
Olive Ingram Community Bldg. 

25029 CR 561 
Astatula, FL  34705 

 
Wednesday, October 29 

5:30 - 7:30 pm 
Minneola City Hall, Chambers 

800 N US Hwy 27 
Minneola, FL  34755 

Please Note New Location 
Wednesday, November 12 

5:30 - 7:30 pm 
Lake Hills School 

909 S. Lakeshore Blvd. 
 Howey-in-the-Hills, FL  34737 

 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  

The Lake~Sumter MPO will conduct three (3) informal Public Information Meetings to receive input from the     
community regarding SR19, CR 48 and CR 561.  Representatives from FDOT and the Lake~Sumter MPO will be 
available to answer questions and seek local and public input on project feasibility/community impacts, etc., prior to 
considering future funding for the necessary stages of project development. 

Persons who require special accommodations under  the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact  
Michael Woods at (352) 315-0170 at least seven days prior to the meeting.  


